
From: Amanda Cordes <amanda.cordes@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 3:57 PM 

To: HECFS Exhibits 

Subject: Paid family leave 

 

Please help Oregon recruit the best workers by implementing a paid family 

leave policy. I have worked  

for a company that on its own enacted this policy and have seen firsthand 

the quality of scientists and  

engineers they were able to recruit vs other places I have worked without 

this policy. 

 

Thank you, 

Amanda Cordes, PhD 


